


We want to greet our new MPA stu-

dents with a warm welcome to the 

program and welcome back our cur-

rent students as well. This newsletter 

is the first of its kind for the Depart-

ment of Public Administration at 

Brockport. We believe in  accommo-

dating our students, faculty, staff, and 

alumni to the best of our ability. In 

response, we have decided to use the 

Department Newsletter as a way to 

inform the MPA community of student 

achievements, upcoming events, aca-

demic programs, and any important 

changes to the MPA Program. 

 

The Department Newsletter is our 

way of getting in touch with you! 

Please let us know if you have any sug-

gestions in regard to information you 

would like to see in our future newsletters. In this 

issue we will discuss the many different opportuni-

ties you have as students in the MPA Program. 

Our newsletters will allow you to take a look at 

what our students and faculty are up to, besides 

attending classes here at the MetroCenter.  

  Thank you for your attention, 

  Danielle Pierleoni (Former  

  Combined Degree Student, Current 
  MPA Student, Graduate Assistant, & 

  MPA Newsletter Editor) 

 

Welcome New Masters of Public Administration Students! 

Introducing New MPA Students for Summer & Fall 2014 

Fatima Banister 

I am a new student in the MPA program. I have a Bachelor’s 

from SUNY Buffalo and a MSW from SUNY Brockport/

Nazareth. I am currently working at Anthony Jordan Health 

Center. My goal is to work in healthcare administration. I 

enjoy spending time with family and friends, eating at great 

restaurants and traveling! 
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We encourage students to take pride in naming our Newsletter. Please send your ideas for a name to 

Danielle Pierleoni by Tuesday, October 28th to win a SUNY Brockport Pint Glass. Thank you! 







Karoline Schulz 

 

I am the Lead Occupational 

Therapist at an SNF. I enjoy 

working with patients of 

varying disabilities to ex-

pand their independence.  

Dana St. Aubin  

 
I graduated from the College 

at Brockport in May. I am 

very interested in pursuing a 

future career in Public Ad-

min.  

 

 

      Meet our Combined Degree Students  

 
 Undergraduate-level students majoring in Political Science or Sociology at Brockport have the 

opportunity to finish  an MPA Degree within a year after graduating with a Bachelor’s Degree. Those ad-

mitted to the Combined Degree Program take 12 credits worth of graduate level PAD courses during 

their senior year as an undergraduate. Our Combined Degree students are focused on getting a head 

start in their careers. 
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Lindsay Stumpf 
 
My name is Lindsay Stumpf and 

this is my second semester in the 

MPA program (Public Manage-

ment Emphasis). I currently work 

and attend class full time and 

expect to graduate in May 2016. I 

graduated with a Bachelor's in 

Sociology from SUNY Brockport 

in May 2014 upon the completion 

of my Honor's thesis. I am inter-

ested in a career related to im-

proving public education or in-

come equity.   

Joshua Fidler 

 
I am currently enrolled in the MPA 

Combined Program. This academic 

year I will be finishing my bachelor’s 

degree in political science with a 

minor in international studies. I 

eventually plan to pursue a career 

in government and public service 

upon the completion of my formal 

education. 
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Graduate Level Students: 

 

Michael Adams 

Lyndsay Arocho 

Lindsey Baulmer 

Michele Boyd 

Chantelle Brown 

Candace Coniglio 

Zachary Cougle 

Coty Cowles 

Katie Eckelberger 

Michael Edwards 

Breanna Grzech 

Angela Held 

James Maddox 

Jessica Martin 

Jamaal Nathan 
Christina Nichol-

son 

Jane Parcero 

Kimberly Smith 

Shavonne Vasquez 

Emilee Vitelli 

Eric Witmer 

 
Combined Degree 

Students: 

 

Stella Hovey 

Christopher Santillo 

 

New Students Not Pictured in our Newsletter: 

A Message from the Chair  

Dear MPA Community, 

 
It has been a wonderful start to the academic year getting to know our incom-

ing students and deepening acquaintances with our current students.  I am also 

actively reaching out to MPA alumni as their successes and challenges are les-

sons for us all.  I hope you all will continue to network with prospective stu-

dents, each other, and alumni at our Fall Open House (November 

11th – see Open House details) and at our End of Semester Network-

ing and Celebration Event (December 12th – see End of Semester 

Event).  These are both great opportunities to increase your network 

of similarly focused people.  This semester students continue to meet 

for Pub Night monthly which is a great way to get to know your 

peers and form those lifelong friendships ‘made in graduate school.’  

Career services recently began a MPA Job Group for MPA students 

only and I feel confident that those students will enjoy employment in 

their professional areas upon graduate if not soon thereafter.  These 

are all non-curricular opportunities that I hope you take full advantage 

of in addition to your academic endeavors.  Your MPA is from a 

NASPAA accredited program, which means that you are guaranteed 

to get the gold standard of education.  Brockport’s NASPAA accredit-

ed MPA program is one of 11 in New York State and the only one in 

the Finger Lakes / Western New York Region.  However, our pro-

gram is only as strong as you excel, engage, and make differences in your lives 

and communities.  If I or the department can ever be instrumental in comple-

menting your vision for change, please meet with me and share your thoughts. 

 

      My best, 

      Dr. Celia Watt 
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Faculty Profiles  
Who are your professors, really? 

Dr. Celia Watt, PhD.  

 
I have been with the college since 1998.  I have a doctorate in Educational Psy-

chology from the University of Texas.  My first appointment with the college was 

in the Department of Health Science for 17 years and now I am chairing and 

appointed in the Department of Public Administration. I have taught a variety of 

courses ranging from substance abuse counseling, interpersonal communication, 

contemporary issues in health, ethics, and statistics courses.  My research inter-

ests are diverse although tobacco control topics span my academic career includ-

ing journal publications and a NIH grant (RO3).  My primary service contribu-

tions at the college level aside from serving as chair, have been starting 

and administering for several years an alcohol education program for 

students violating the campus alcohol policy and chairing the Academic 

Success Center Committee to conceptualize the creation of a state of 

the art student center to promote academic achievement.  In my free 

time, I enjoy spending time with my 11 year old daughter and cooking. 

 

Dr. Faith Prather, PhD.  

 
I have been with the MPA program for 25 years, and my time here has 

been satisfying and enervating. I teach Organizational Behavior, Strategic 

Management, and Negotiations and Conflict Management. Before coming 

to Brockport, I was a junior high school teacher, then I moved on to the 

area of mental health. Later, I worked at Buffalo State College, where I 

served as co-director of management training for administrators and 

commissioned officers in the New York State Department of Social Ser-

vices. In this position, I co-authored a three volume training module for 

public administrators, which has served as template for leadership educa-

tion and training in human services since 1987. 

Dr. Wendy Wright, PhD.  

 

I am a proud educator with a Bachelor’s from SUNY College at Gene-

seo and a Masters/PHD in Political Science from Binghamton Universi-

ty.  I teach several nonprofit classes in the Public Administration De-

partment, including Foundations of the Nonprofit Sector; Nonprofit 

Management; Marketing for the Nonprofit Sector; and Grant Writing.  

In addition to teaching I am the internship coordinator and the advise-

ment coordinator for the department.   


